Dear Committee members:

SB 978 Dash 1 has to be the most blatant attempt at violating individual rights that has appeared before
the legislature. There are no redeeming features to this bill. There are no problems it solves and it does
nothing to protecting Oregons law abiding citizens. This is just another attempt by the liberal left to
stifle the rights of firearm owners. There is no instance that anything in this bill that would prevent any
future shooting disaster. Please give this bill the burial it’s cousin SB 501 recently received.

Don Dean
Salem Oregon



